
F.H. & L. 
Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Mini-Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 

 
 

OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com  

    July 2021                                                                                       Volume 29 

Our Mission is to make disciples, nurture disciples,  

and spread the Kingdom of Christ. 



A Message From Jackie Marschall... 

Linda Lehrian passed away late Wednesday evening, July 14th. Her funeral was at Connect 2 Christ 
Church where her husband Don is a member. Members of the Oakhurst UMC Choir sang at her Service.   

 

Linda had been a member at Oakhurst for many years. She was active in the choir and in the former bridge 
club. Linda had a kidney transplant a few years ago, had surgery on her knee and hip after a fall in         
October, and she fell again in May and broke her hip. We can rejoice that she is now in heaven and pain 
free. However, we will miss her.  

 

I am sharing a picture of a beautiful 
statue that means a lot to me. It depicts 

an older woman on one side of a      
curtain and on the other side she has 

turned into a younger version of herself 
as she steps into the arms of Jesus.   

We can be assured that Linda is safely 
in the arms of Jesus now.  

Linda Bavaro 

Many thanks to all who made the UMW Literacy Action Day a success!  With your donations of new 
and gently-used books for children, Oakhurst United Methodist Women donated over 100          

children's books to Cornerstone Family Ministries.  In addition, we will read the compassionate 
book, SULWE by actress Lupita Nyongo to two child care centers in our district.   

Special thanks to Lin Johnson for coordinating this Literacy Action Day campaign which provides 
books and inspiration to over 150 child care centers in our district.  

Lorraine Mayfield-Brown 

 



If you're relatively new to worshiping with 

us, this is your opportunity to get to know 

our pastor, discover more about the    

practices of our community of faith, and 

hear about opportunities for growth with 

us. 

YOUR SPACE! 

 

Want to share a story?  A Picture?  Something interesting that you read?   

An event that you want us to know about? 

This is Your Space! 

 

Send an e-mail with the information to the Church Office at 

officemgr@oakhurstumc.com to be included in the weekly bulletin. 



      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

WEEKLY PUZZLE 

How many words can you make using the letters below? 



seat sap set 

stab straw sweat 

neat new rat 

rant nets pant 

pat past paws 

part pea pet 

pest bet bets 

wet web ant 

sat saw stew 

star sent net 

nest newt rats 

rants news pants 

pats paw paste 

parts peas pets 

bear bat bats 

wets webs ants 



Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   


